
 
Dear Dr. Wolcott, 
 
I want to thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope. My name is 
Justin Malin, and I am an incoming medical student from 
Dripping Springs, Texas. I was thrilled to receive such a quality 
stethoscope. It will undoubtedly serve me well as I progress 
through medical school residency and beyond. Your generosity of 
the School of Medicine Stethoscopes program for Students is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Justin Malin 



 
Dear Dr. Wolcott, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. My name is Emily Stephens, and I am an incoming 
medical student from Lubbock, Texas. I was excited to receive my 
very first stethoscope and I see it as an important milestone in my 
journey to becoming a physician. Thank you for your support of the 
School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students as I see this as a 
vote of confidence and a generous investment in my future! 
 
Sincerely,  
Emily Stephens 



 
Dear Dr. Wolcott, 
 
My name is Shreya Uppala, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Austin, Texas. I would like to sincerely express my 
gratitude (and excitement!) for the gift of my very first 
stethoscope that will kickstart my lifelong training in the 
medical field. Thank you so much for all your support for the 
School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Shreya Uppala 




